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Downtown Service Disruptions 

City crews have been working diligently on moving the water mains to help the project’s upgraded storm water 

management system. We are fortunate to have such a supportive community as we work on these upgrades. Our 

businesses downtown have been incredible to work with. They have consistently given us feedback during the process 

that has helped us remain agile and adapt accordingly. The community has remained aware of traffic control patterns 

and construction crews which helps a great deal with safety concerns, both vehicular and pedestrian. We also have 

dedicated crews working the project, locally and otherwise. So a huge THANK YOU to our community! 

We would like to update the citizens on the next few service disruption to our downtown businesses. As we receive 

feedback from our local businesses operating in downtown, its critical for us to ensure they’re being heard and that we 

accommodate them as much as possible. Because of this, our City crews have remained flexible to ensure we can best 

meet the needs of our impacted businesses. Thursday, September 19th, City crews will be arriving on site at 5:00 

am and breaking the line at 5:30 am. They will be working swiftly and anticipate having water services back on by 

10:00 am. During this time, they will place a valve on the main so that the first block of businesses, East Jackson to E 

2nd N,  are not impacted as they continue their work up Main Street. 

Monday, September 23rd, our City crews will be out there at 8:00 am and will break the line at approximately 1:00 

pm. This will affect the second block of Main Street between E 2nd N and American Legion. It is anticipated that water 

will remain shut off for 2-3 hours. 

Stay tuned for more updates! 



 

 
 


	September 2019

